
Senate Enrollment Committee Meeting, Friday, 11/10/2017, Oak Hall 236, 9-10:30am 
 
Present: 
Sebastian Wogenstein, Chair, Literature, Culture & Languages 
Diana Rios, Communication 
Pam Diggle, Ecology & Evolutionary Biology 
Nathan Fuerst, Admissions Office 
Brian Rockwood, Registrar’s Office 
Susana Ulloa, ISS Academic Program Center 
 
 
 
1) October meeting minutes approved 
 
2) Update classroom space at Storrs campus by Brian Rockwood, Assistant Registrar 

• Explanation of the scheduling process, software, and challenges 
• There is enough classroom space to accommodate our current class load, but we do not 

have enough classroom space to accommodate the departmental demands for seating 
capacity, location, and day/time. 

• Decreasing compliance with the standard meeting pattern over the past few years. This 
has led to significant challenges when assigning classroom space. 

• High demand for Tuesdays and Thursdays, and high demand for class times between 
9:00am and 4:30pm. 

For details, see addendum. 
 
3) Presentation by Hartford Campus Director and Assistant Director 

• Postponed due to campus director’s changed travel arrangement 
 
4) Plans for spring meetings:  

• Meet with regional directors: Hartford and Waterbury  
• Summer transition program: recruitment, occupying the univ over the summer  
• GEOC and Senate CC&C how to coordinate and streamline information for students 
• Data: degree completion, STEM enrollment and related demographics 

 


